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To whom it may concern
RE: EXPANDED TESTING FOR MYELOPROLIFERATIVE NEOPLASMS

Effective July 2, 2019 the Molecular Diagnostic laboratory is pleased to offer expanded testing for
myeloproliferative neoplasms that includes multiple variants in JAK2, CALR and MPL. This more
comprehensive assay replaces our previous JAK2 V617F test, and will be applied to all samples that
would previously have been tested only for the common JAK2 variant.

Please feel free to contact the laboratory genetics service chief (Dr. Harriet Feilotter — 613-533-2932 or
email: hf4@queensu.ca) if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Harriet Feilotter, PhD, FCCMG, FACMG
Professor, Department of Pathology and Molecular Medicine, Queen’s University

Director, Molecular Genetics Laboratory, Kingston Health Sciences Centre
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